
Join Us | 6/16/20 OR 6/18/20
Recovery, Re-Entry, Re-open, Restart!
Hosted by Brandon A. Cruz

With the closing of school upon us, we all need some much needed rest and time for ourselves. As education professionals, we also know that we
must begin planning for the “new normal.” The important question is, “What will school be like when the 2020-2021 school year begins?” I think
that we can all agree that it will not be “business as usual.”  

During this meetup, we will address some of the precautions that we can take in the absence of a vaccine. We will also review the four areas of
recovery that your school districts have begun to address and will continue to address over the Summer. This information pertains to all of us who
are working in schools. I hope that you can join us at one of our two sessions. The same presentation will be repeated on both days. 

Should you have any questions or encounter difficulty accessing the Zoom meeting, please email Angela Carrasquillo
at: acarrasquillo@swboces.org. 

Audience: Co-Ser 644 Members, Facilities Directors, BOCES Directors, Superintendents of Buildings & Grounds, Head Custodians, Custodians,
Janitors, Business Officials, Assistant Superintendents, Principals, APs, Pupil Personnel, Mental Health Professionals, Guidance Counselors,
Psychologists, Social Workers, Health Teachers, School Nurses, Medical Directors, Librarians, Health Teachers, All Teachers, Librarians, All
Teachers,

                    RSVP                     
             June 16, 2020              11:30am-12:30pm

           RSVP              
           June 18, 2020              11:30am-12:30pm

DATE & TIME
June 16, 2020, 11:30am - 12:30pm

or
June 18, 2020, 11:30 am- 12:30pm

Center for Professional Development & Curriculum Support
450 Mamaroneck Avenue 3rd Floor, Harrison, NY 10528

For more information, please contact Brandon A. Cruz at
bcruz@swboces.org
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